Health Services Review Committee
T.C. Douglas Building

3475 Albert Street
REGINA, SK S4S 6X6

September 22, 2020 File: 15-FINN
HSN: 182277186

Craig Finn
267 Blackburn Crescent
SASKATOON SK S7V 1E9

Dear Craig:
Re:  Request for Health Services Review Committee

Thank you for your application to the Health Services Review Committee
requesting a review of the Ministry’s decision to deny your request for
coverage of out of country medical treatment for Conner Finn. We appreciate
your patience with this response.

The Health Services Review Committee reviewed your request. After careful
consideration of your application and any related information, the
recommendation of the Health Services Committee is that the Ministry of
Health reconsider their original decision.

You will be notified from the Ministry of Health following their review of the

recommendation made by the Health Services Review Committee.

Sincerely,

Bunden|

Crystal Blundell, Coordinator
Health Services Review Committee



